
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING: 
 
 Please take notice that a public hearing will be held on 
Wednesday, November 9, 2022, on the adoption of a limited tax 
exemption increasing the Senior Citizen’s and persons with a 
Disability Real Estate Property Tax Exemptions Section 467(3) (a) 
and Section 459-c (5)(a) to raise the maximum income eligibility 
for senior citizens and disabled persons to obtain a Real Property 
Tax Exemption from $29,000 to $50,000 commencing July 1, 
2023. 
 
 The hearing will be held in the Board Room in the West 
Babylon School District Administration Building (adjacent to the 
Senior High School), 10 Farmingdale Road, West Babylon, at 5:30 
P.M. on Wednesday, November 9, 2022.  The hearing will be 
conducted by the school district attorney, William Morrell, Esq., of 
Van Nostrand & Martin. 
 

Upon completion of the hearing, the Board of Education 
President will open the November 9, 2022 Board of Education 
meeting and make a motion to enter into Executive Session.  The 
Board president will open the public session of the meeting at 
approximately 7:00 P.M. upon the completion of Executive 
Session. 
 
 
 
Jailin M. Parada, District Clerk 
West Babylon School District 
631-376-7008 

 
 


